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To whom it may concern,

I am writing to share my deep concerns regarding the proposed territory coordinator
legislation. The bill outlined proposes far too much power in one individual and takes
away essential protections and rights from residents / environments within the NT. The
step in powers and powers to access land outlined in the proposal are massively over
reaching and I fear will most harm our vulnerable indigenous communities whose voices
are already often overlooked. No single government position should have the powers
outlined within the proposal, and so I strongly urge the government to scrap the bill

Kind regards,
Simon Riddell 


